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Aloha Chair and House of Representatives,

I am addressing HB 2731,HB 2735, HB 1984, HB 1985, HB 2762, HB 3449.

HB 2731 committee HSH - FIN , Kalanihuia have been a big improvement since Alii
Security have been contracted to our facility from the hours between
10 p.m. to 2 a.m we are satisfied with the services provided. Our concern is
the destruction to our elevators and lobby doors.
Kalanihuia and other elderly properties would benefit of the installation of surveilince
cameras in the elevators and all housing entrance.

HB1984 -1985 - 3449 HSH, JUD HB2762 - HSH, CPC/JUD

I am concern of the safety and well being to all Public housing residents and feel
the need of support from the Police Dept. to divert many of the problems that are now
being engaged at this moment. Rules and Regulations are enforced and addressed
when wittness by residents, who are afraid to speak out because of retaliation and many
have been threaten by the people who do drugs and excess drinking on housing
property. The concern is to have law enforcement to be involve to accomodate the
Hawaii Public Housing Authority to acheive the goals of weeding out the criminal



activities and improving the living standard to all residents not be afraid to enjoy the
enviorment of a safe and secure community.

It would help to stop the violence and the domestic abuse to families that live in these
surroundings with in the housing with secured gates, fence and camera's and police to
enter the properties against tresspassers and any other criminal activities. Security guards
are limited in addressing violence in the community and we don't expect them to
jeopardize there life against people who have no respect to there uniforms.

I thank you for given me the opportunity to address these concerns and respectfully ask
for your support.
Aloha Clarissa P. Rosino
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